
 
 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE – TOWNSHIP OF McNAB/BRAESIDE 
 
March 25, 2020 
 
The municipality recognizes the impact this pandemic may have on the families in our 

community and throughout the entire Country.  

  

As such, the municipality will not be charging penalty / interest on past due accounts or 

amounts not paid related to the upcoming property tax due date.  This measure will remain in 

effect until May, at which time we will re-assess the situation.  Residents are still encouraged to 

make payments if possible, but we understand that extenuating circumstances may prevent 

some households from making those payments.   We will continue to work with ratepayers and 

no action will be taken against property owners.  

  

The Township office is closed to the public however payments can be made via online banking, 

mail, at your financial institution, or by placing payment in the mail slot at the front door of the 

Township Office.  Please do not put cash in the mail slot.  

  

Wishing you and your family good health. Stay safe. 
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